
Helen Ruffin Reading Bowl Competition 

2019-2020 

 

 

This year’s Helen Ruffin Reading Bowl will be on January 25
th

 at Cross Creek High 

School. We are now selecting students for the reading bowl. Please see the criteria below. 

 

 Must be in 4th or 5th grade 

 

 Must read all of the HRRB books on the selected list (See the Garrett 

Elementary Media Center Page) 
 

 Must read at home daily 

 

 Must prove comprehension through answering book questions 

 

 Must attend all meetings 

 
Books will be provided to students accordingly. Parents are welcomed to purchase additional books for 

extra practice. See the media center webpage for more information. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Helen Ruffin Reading Bowl 

My child, _______________________________, would like to participate in the Helen Ruffin 

Reading Bowl. We have reviewed the requirements together and understand what we must do. 

He/she will attend the information meeting on October 29
th

, during school. 

 
Parent Signature: _____________________________ 

 

Date: ______________ 


